
 
     

Wednesday 24th 

February 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

World Book Day Thursday 4th March 

 

“World Book Day was created by UNESCO on 23rd April 1995 as a worldwide celebration of books 

and reading. It is marked in over 100 countries around the globe. 

 

World Book Day changes lives through a love of books and shared reading. Our mission is to promote 

reading for pleasure, offering every child and young person the opportunity to have a book of their 

own.” 

 
On Thursday 4th March is World Book Day. To celebrate reading we ask that your child can come to 

school dressed up as their favourite book character. We appreciate that it can be difficult for some of 

our children to change routine and come to school wearing anything other than their school uniform, 

therefore, please do not feel obligated to dress your child up if this is going to cause any upset.  

 

For the pupils who are learning at home, please check Google Classrooms for World Book Day themed 

lessons. If you are able to, please email to the school any photos of your child doing World Book Day 

activities. 

  

Kind regards,  
Mr Hollingbery and Miss Smith 
Literacy Lead and Organisational Lead 

 


